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Bonkers about conkers! 
 

       
 

    
  
This week the children have had a ball with conkers, using them in many ways.  After collecing 
the conkers from the school grounds, we enjoyed making creatures with them in playdough, 
dipping them in paint to create a picture, rolling them down pipes and balancing them on our 
boards. We got a little competitive during our conker and spoon races and also went on a big 
adventure using binocculars to search for conkers. The children pretended to be a conker and 
learnt that they would grow into a horse chestnut tree.     
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
The Gatehouse Nursery Team 


